
 

 

Suspect Arrested after Robbing Partygoers of their Cell Phones 

November 30, 2019 

 

On Saturday, November 30, 2019, at 6:14 a.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies 

responded to a disturbance in the 17600 block of SW Declaration Way in Aloha. Several people 

attending a party at the location reported that a woman armed herself with a handgun and robbed them 

of their cell phones.  

Deputies investigated and learned that the suspect was 20-year-old 

Maria Guadalupe Guerrero. 

This afternoon, deputies received information that Ms. Guerrero was at 

a home in the 20300 block of SW Rachelle Court in Aloha. They were 

able to take her into custody at 1:54 p.m.  

Deputies and detectives from the Violent Crimes Unit later obtained a 

search warrant for the residence on SW Rachelle Court. 

Ms. Guerrero was booked at the Washington County Jail on the 

following charges: 

• Robbery in the First Degree 

• Attempted Robbery in the First Degree 

• Menacing 

• Unlawful Use of a Weapon 

The investigation is ongoing. Anyone with information is asked to contact investigators at 503-846-

2700. 


